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#Community #together #BeStill #CreatingRainbows

Welcome to a different style of Pupil

Post.  We hope you will  all enjoy

seeing what others are up  to while

we cannot all be together. 

Many of you will have been creative

like the 11 year old who drew this

picture. 

Please send to Mrs Sherry:

rsherry@stvincent.herts.sch.uk
Remember not to include your

names  in any  photographs  of yourself or 
your  family but it is

fine to sign your artwork!

mailto:rsherry@stvincent.herts.sch.uk


Some of you have already been sharing 
and surprising staff! 



Easter 
traditions 



A creative Easter 



Imaginative brothers – balloon fight!



Ready to surprise a big sister for 
her 18th birthday

Many families
will be celebrating

birthdays,
anniversaries

and other
events in a

much quieter
way; maybe  we
could share your

celebrations 
here?



Thinking of  everyone.



One family discovered this wonderful junk modelling 
artist- see next page for instructions!
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